
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

SENSIBLE WASTE WATER PRACTICE 
 
 

Given the current circumstances on island where 
we are all encouraged to practise a stricter regime 
of hygiene, Connect Saint Helena Ltd wishes to 
advise all people making use of Septic Tanks and 
Soakaways (French Drains) across Island to refrain 
from flushing any foreign objects (baby wipes, 
paper towels,  etc.) down your toilets.   
 
Septic Tanks are not designed for the biological 
treatment (breaking down) of foreign matter. 
Releasing of solid / undissolved matter into your 
Soakaway will inevitably result in blockage of the 
entire system – which will prevent it from 
functioning properly and will cost money to put it 
right. 
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